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26th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Children, Parent / Carers 
 
 

Year 6 Revision Timetable  
 
As you are aware your child will be sitting their Year 6 end of Key Stage Two Assessments 
in May, there is now only 9 school weeks left before these tests. These are their final 
assessments within the primary phase and their chance to apply all the knowledge that 
they have learned throughout their time in primary. These assessments will also inform 
groupings as your child transitions into Year 7.  
 
How can you help your child to prepare? 
 
Teachers will make sure all children in their class and groups are prepared for the tests. 
However, as parents you also play a vital role by ensuring that your child has the best 
possible attendance at school and supporting your child with any homework tasks.  
 
We have put together the Year 6 ‘Revision Timetable’ to enable children to know what, 
when and how long to revise for and you as parents can see how you can support them. 
We are very fortunate to have iPads and a range of APPs to support learning. In addition 
to this we have purchased online revision guides (CGP+) for all children, and teachers will 
be sending these out through their Showbie accounts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Year 6 SATs, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. We have planned a parent information talk, how to support with Maths SAT 
preparation on Wednesday 28th February at 8.45am. whereby you can see the layout of 
the maths papers, test times, how you can help further and ask any questions.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Michels 
Head of Primary, Oasis Academy Don Valley. 


